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Get the best seats: Tickets for the 2025 Liqui Moly Motorcycle Grand 
Prix of Germany available from Sunday 
 

• Enjoy MotoGP at the Sachsenring in 2025 from as little as € 39 
• Advance ticket sales begin at 16:00 on Sunday on Goldbachstraße 
• Family friendly: Free admission for under 14s, children’s tickets for the grandstands 

 
Hohenstein-Ernstthal. No sooner is one Grand Prix over, than preparations begin for the next one: the 
advance sale of tickets for the Liqui Moly Motorcycle Grand Prix of Germany in the summer of 2025 
begins at 16:00 this Sunday, 7th July, immediately after this year’s Grand Prix. That means visitors have 
an early opportunity to secure the best seats in the grandstands at the Sachsenring. Tickets for the 
2025 MotoGP event are available from Sunday at the ticket offices on Goldbachstraße at the 
Sachsenring, as well as online at adac.de/motogp. Fans can watch next year’s Grand Prix for as little as 
€ 39, while admission is free for under 14s when accompanied by an adult. 
 
As well as the popular, numbered seats in the grandstands, there are also other attractive tickets on 
offer. The good-value “Friday-for-all” ticket gives visitors access to all standing areas and all available 
grandstand seats at one of Germany’s largest sporting events for just € 39 on the Friday. The Grand 
Prix is also family friendly: under 14s have free admission to standing areas when accompanied by a 
paying adult. When purchased in advance, there is also a 50% discount on children’s grandstand 
tickets, for fans under 14 years of age, for stands T2, T4, T6 and T7. This offer is valid for the Platinum 
(three-day ticket) and Gold (Saturday/Sunday) categories. There are once again plenty of attractive 
options for campers: camping areas will again be erected for caravans at the Sachsenring Camping 
Village behind stand T13 and at the caravan site at car park P10 on Goldbachstraße. 
 
The Premium ticket is your exclusive way to watch MotoGP: as well as extensive catering options on 
both race days, premium ticket holders can also enter the paddock. The limited pit lane rooftop ticket, 
which can be booked as an option when purchasing Platinum tickets, is another exclusive option. It 
allows spectators to follow the action in the pit lane up close and personal all weekend. 
 
The 2025 Liqui Moly Motorcycle Grand Prix of Germany takes place in the summer of next year. The 
exact dates will be announced at a later date.  
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